
Commemorative Naming:
“Percy Norman Room”

The Park Board has received a request to grant 
commemorative naming rights (”Percy Norman Room”) to 
the new special events room at the Hillcrest Aquatic Centre 
in honour and recognition of the late Percy Norman and 
his significant contributions to the Vancouver swimming 
community.

The public is invited to an Open House to learn more about 
this initiative and make comments on:

Vancouver Park Board
We Want to Hear from You!

The Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation maintains 220 parks and 40 major facilities throughout the City of Vancouver. 
The Park Board’s mission is to provide, preserve and advocate for parks and recreation to benefit all people, communities 
and the environment. For more information please visit vancouverparks.ca 

For more information,
contact Octavio Silva,
Manager of Business Development, 
at 604-718-5890 or visit our website at
vancouverparks.ca

When Saturday, October 1, 2011
Time 12:00 noon to 1:30 pm
Where Special Events Room
 Hillcrest Aquatic Centre
 4575 Clancy Loranger Way 


